
Grey Forest Utilities will be conducting our 
Annual Natural Gas Pipeline Survey

in the areas pictured below

Starting May 15th - June 15th, 2020.
Our Empoyees will be conducting this survey in GFU marked 

vehicles and UTV’s during this survey.
Any questions related to this survey can be answered by calling 

210-695-8781
Thank You Again For Your Cooperation


